Malaika J. Newball

From: Malaika J. Newball

Sent: Tuesday, December 5, 2023 3:13 PM

To: msturnbow@tva.gov

Cc: Lees, Britta; TDEC KEFO.DWRPermits; Scott Hall; Sewell, Brent J LRN
Subject: NRS23.104, LRN-2016-00521

Attachments: NRS23.104 Appl Ltr 12 5 23.pdf; NRS23.104 PN 12 5 23.docx
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Hello,

Attached are your applicant’s letter of responsibility and newspaper legal ad related to the permit NRS23.104. Please
note that the 30- day public notice period ends after you have run the attached newspaper ad, placed the sign near the
site for 30 days, and provided the permit writer with proof of those activities.

The draft permit and rationale, and related comments are available for review at Water Resources Permits Dataviewer
(Report on Permits (tn.gov):::::) by entering the permit number listed in this Public Notice.

If you have any questions, please contact the permit writer.

Sincerely,

B Environment &
— CONSErvation

Malaika Newball | Administrative Services Assistant Il
Division of Water Resources - Natural Resources Unit
William R. Snodgrass Tennessee Tower, Eleventh Floor
312 Rosa L. Parks Ave., Nashville, TN 37243

p. (615) 532-0359 f. (615) 532-0686
Malaika.].Newball@tn.gov

tn.gov/environment

TDEC Staff often work remotely from home. Please schedule in-person visits, meetings, or discussions in advance.



